Sent: 27 November 2014 12:42

To:
Subject:

Planning
2014/6457/P-

I have recently learned of this planning application and am surprised that as a neighbour I was not consulted
prior to the comments deadline of 3 days ago.

To whom it may concern:

This building directly overlooks the back of my house and garden and the proposal for an additional floor
would directly impact my late afternoon/evening sunlight.

In light of this [ am opposed to the application and wish to also register my concern at not having been
consulted.

Yours faithfully,
James Taylor

40 Ingham Road
London
NW6 1DE



